
May 21, 1996 

 

 

Karl D. Salisbury 

Research 

404 West Sycamore 

Columbus Grove, OH 45830 

 

Dear Mr. Salisbury: 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful letter.  We appreciate you taking the time to express your views. 

 

The Board will continue to make as much information available as possible to the American public. 

 

Again, thank you and we will keep you apprised of the Board’s activities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications  


